
ORADELL 
PUBLIC 
SCHOOL 
PARENT 
ACADEMY 
WHEN 

Gr K-3 May 14th 
Gr 4-6 May 28th 
7:00-8:00pm 

WHERE 

OPS World 
Language Room 

SUBJECT 

Math Is Not A 
Mystery 

OVERVIEW 
Do you want to increase your 

child’s love of learning math? Then 

please join us for an evening of 

math problem-solving and fun. At 

this workshop, you will learn about 

the following: 

 

 Shifts in math instruction 

 Parent and student resources 

 How to support homework and 

problem solving 

 The focus of math in each 

grade level 

PRESENTER 
Michelle Hawley 

OPS Assistant Principal 

Supervisor of Science and Math 

Please reserve your seat by filling out 

the form found here. 

 

https://forms.gle/QvEzFMevUFNuC7TP6

